
PROPOSED  

Attached is legal’s proposed language to 

address the appointment of interim 

department heads and the vice mayor so the 

Town can avoid deadlocks in the future. At 

the conclusion of the next review session’s 

regular business, we can take up these 

proposals to see if a majority supports 

including this proposed language or 

something like it in the referendum 

ordinance the Town will ultimately send to 

the SOE later this year. 

 


